
Student representative board report:  
 
Graduation preparations are well underway across the district, with excitement building as 
seniors complete their final weeks of high school. Plans for ceremonies are being finalized to 
ensure a memorable experience for students, families, and staff. Anticipation is high as students 
look forward to celebrating their accomplishments and stepping into their futures. 
 
Students from the high school, middle school, and Kassan joined together for an educational and 
adventurous trip to El Cap Cave. The event was a success, providing students with hands-on 
learning opportunities and the chance to explore one of our region's most fascinating natural 
landmarks. Students returned with new insights and memorable experiences. 
 
The poetry unit in American Literature has officially concluded. Throughout the unit, students 
engaged with both classic and contemporary works, honing their skills in analysis and creative 
expression. Many shared their original poems, showcasing impressive talent and a deep 
appreciation for poetic literature. 
 
Anticipation is building for the upcoming Washington, D.C. trip scheduled for May 31st. 
Students are eagerly preparing for a week of exploration and learning as they visit historic 
landmarks, museums, and government buildings. This trip represents a unique opportunity to 
connect classroom learning with firsthand experiences of American history and government. 
 
The last week of school will feature Stream Week, an event filled with outdoor activities focused 
on environmental education and community engagement. Students will participate in stream 
clean-ups, water quality testing, and hands-on learning about local ecosystems. This annual event 
continues to inspire students to become active stewards of their environment. 
 
Excitement is growing for the upcoming Talent Show, with many students eager to showcase 
their skills in music, dance, and other forms of performance. The event promises to be a 
celebration of creativity and school spirit, bringing the community together for a memorable 
evening. 
 
Prom was a resounding success, with a fantastic turnout. Students enjoyed a beautifully 
decorated venue, great music, and an evening filled with dancing and celebration. The event was 
a highlight of the school year, reflecting the hard work of student organizers and staff. 
 
Baseball season is in full swing, with a large number of players participating. The teams are 
performing well, demonstrating strong teamwork, dedication, and sportsmanship on the field. 
Coaches and players alike are optimistic about the remainder of the season. 
 



The last day of school is set for June 6th. Preparations are being made for end-of-year activities, 
celebrations, and farewells as students and staff wrap up another successful school year. The 
district looks forward to commemorating the achievements of students and celebrating the 
community's shared successes. 


